To: Stan Rickard, Public Works Director

From: John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisor g~
Date: August 27, 1999

Subject: Extending “No Parking” zone at 1015 N. Ridge Av.

I received a request from Tela Tool Manufacturing, 1015 N. Ridge Av., to extend the current “No Parking”
zone to north of their loading dock (see attached drawing). The Village has allowed this in the past to help
truck drivers deliver their goods more safely. I reviewed this request and found adequate parking in the area for
customers and employees. I would recommend extending the “No Parking” zone as indicated on the drawing.

cc: Richard Tross, Trustee - District 2
Ralph Borgatell, Trustee - District 1
Tela Tool Manufacturing, 1015 N. Ridge Av.
Transportation and Safety Committee
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